Sfticeny

I hope that you have heard by now that this summer we are taking the students on a Mission

Hello There,

Trip. You heard that correctly! We are going on a mission trip to Denver Colorado, and we will
be serving with an organization called the Denver Dream Center. The Denver Dream Center is
doing a unique service in their community. This will be a week-long mission experience in June
from the 12" through the 17,

Our team will have the opportunity to make a huge impact in the lives of so many people. From
playing games with children living in the poorest communities in the city, to serving in the local
halfway houses, we will have so many amazing opportunities to make a difference in the city of
Denver! Everything that we will do on this trip is about relationships. Whether we are talking
with a single mom about life or cleaning up a community garden, how your child serves will
create opportunities for long-term relationships to be formed and lives to be changed. We believe
that God will give you vision beyond what you can imagine throughout the course of this trip.

The reason Pastor Kewon was about to settle on this trip is because of this organization's vision
statement which is to “Bring HOPE to the hopeless” and that is our heartbeat here at Mountain
West Church to be the light to the darkness.

If you or your child are interested in this trip at all we want to encourage you to come on
February 13" 2022, to our informational meeting. This meeting will be no longer than 45
minutes. We will start at 12:30 in the student room following the service. Please register at this
link stating that you are coming to the interest meeting
https://mountainwest.ccbchurch.com/goto/forms/424/responses/new. This meeting will cover
pricing, fundraising ideas, transportation, lodging, fun day ideas, payment plans, deposits, etc.
This will be the best place to gather information about this trip. Spots for this trip are limited, so
please consider going before spots fill up. If you feel like you can’t do this trip financially, please
don’t let that limit your child's possibility of going. We want to help, so have Great Faith that
God can do it! This is a year where we are Expecting Great Things! If you would like to check
out the website of the organization, you can click this link:
https://www.denverdreamcenter.org/impact-teams
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